April 10,2017
Dustin Czapla
Environmental Protection Specialist
Department of Natural Resources

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety RECEIVED
101 South 3rd Street, Suite 301
Grand Junction, CO 81501 MAY Q1 701/

N OF RECLAMATION

Reference (M 94-005 dated Dec 11, 2005) MINING 4.0 SAFETY

Dear Dustin:

I am the representative for Uncompahgre Holdings (UH). We are the present owners of the
South portion of the Colona Pit. which is subject to your permit M 94-005 dated Dec 11, 2005

We are in agreement with United Companies/Oldcastle Group (United), that the property will be
reclaimed as ‘dry land reclamation’, and United is in the process of preparing an application with

you for that purpose.

Subject to your approval of the reclamation, we have agreed to a lease, and for access so that
United may perform the work specified.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Since

Jéhn K oven
Uncompahgre Holdings, LLC



